
ASBESTOS INSPECTION NOTICE 

 

 

In compliance with A.H.E.R.A. regulation (EPA 40 CFR 763 Subpart E) the Shelbyville Central School 

Corporation inspects all facilities of the corporation where known or assumed asbestos-containing 

materials exist.  Although there is a relatively small amount of asbestos-containing materials in our 

buildings, these materials are so contained that they cause no health hazard to the occupants. 

In accordance with the requirements outlined under the A.H.E.R.A. rule, the most recent triennial 

asbestos re inspection of buildings within the corporation was conducted by Micro Air Inc. of 

Indianapolis, Indiana in June 2015.  The next scheduled six month periodic surveillance by the school 

corporation will be in December 2015.  No response actions as defined under the A.H.E.R.A. rule have 

been conducted in the last year.  Copies of the Triennial re inspection and response action reports are 

on file with the local education agency. 

A management plan is available for public inspection, upon request, at the Shelbyville Central 

Community Schools Administrative office, located at 801 St. Joseph Street, Shelbyville, Indiana 46176 

during normal business hours.  The request shall be made at least one working day in advance to review 

materials at the Administrative Office and three working days in advance if viewing is to take place at 

the individual school. 

It has been and continues to be the policy of this corporation to keep the public informed of all matters 

that pertain to safety and general health of our students, faculty and visitors in our schools. 

This statement fulfills the requirements a A.H.E.R.A. by the Shelbyville Central School Corporation. 


